
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Budget Committee 

Newington, New Hampshire 

 

To the residents of the Town of Newington, in Rockingham County in the 

State of New Hampshire:  Notice is hereby given of a PUBLIC HEARING 

regarding the Town budget on Tuesday, February 21, 2023 at 5:00PM in 

the Newington Town Hall, 205 Nimble Hill Road, Newington, New 

Hampshire for the purpose of open disclosure and discussion on a proposed 

budget warrant article, relative to the cemetery, prior to the Budget 

Committee’s recommendation of the same.   

 

John Lamson, Chair 

Newington Budget Committee 


